
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim Talens [mailto:jtalens@verizon.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 11:03 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Withdrawal Request 
 
Kindly withdraw STA application for Facility ID 126676 in file no. 
BESTA-20100811AAC for DKXLJ-LD.  It has been replaced with a newly filed STA 
request for Facility ID 184508 for K24JH-LD ("New" in the STA application). 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jim Talens 
Counsel to GreenTV Corp. 
 
703.241.1144 
703.850.1600 
 


